
 
 

 
 

 PRESS RELEASE 

 

Publication of the 2015 Registration Document 
 
 
Neuilly-sur-Seine, March 29, 2016 
 
 
Bureau Veritas has submitted on March 29, 2016 its 2015 Registration Document (« Document de 
référence 2015 ») with the French Autorité des Marchés Financiers. 
 
The document is available to the public in accordance with the provisions of regulations currently in force. 
 
The Registration document includes notably: 
 

 the 2015 Financial Annual Report; 
 the Chairman’s report on internal control procedures and on corporate governance and the 

related statutory auditors’ reports; 
 the information related to the fees paid to statutory auditors for the financial year 2015; 
 a description of the shares buyback program. 

 
The 2015 Registration Document is available on Bureau Veritas’ website: http://finance.bureauveritas.com 
as well as on www.amf-france.org.  

 

 

About Bureau Veritas  

 

Bureau Veritas is a world leader in laboratory testing, inspection and certification services. Created in 

1828, the Group has 66,000 employees located in 1,400 offices and laboratories around the globe. Bureau 

Veritas helps its clients improve their performance by offering services and innovative solutions in order to 

ensure that their assets, products, infrastructure and processes meet standards and regulations in terms 

of quality, health and safety, environmental protection and social responsibility. 

Bureau Veritas is listed on Euronext Paris and belongs to the Next 20 index. 

Compartment A, ISIN code FR 0006174348, stock symbol: BVI. 

For more information, visit www.bureauveritas.com. 
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